November 16, 2021

Dear Mr. Harter and Board of Education:

I would like to again be considered as an unpaid volunteer assistant coach for the 2021-22 girls’
basketball season. | have assisted with the girls’ team for three of the past four years and truly enjoyed
working with the girls and having the opportunity to coach with my father.

My first aid, CPR, AED, and concussion certifications are all current. Please let me know if you
need any further information or references.

Sincerely,

Justin Preston



